
 

Haugo Broadcasting, Inc. 

Online Public Inspection File Statement 

 

In preparation of the filing of the FCC license renewal application for this radio station, 

counsel for Haugo Broadcasting, Inc. conducted an audit of the station’s Online Public 

Inspection File.   At that time it was discovered that the Annual EEO Public File Report 

had not been posted in the Public File for the past three reporting periods.  That omission 

was corrected prior to the filing of the license renewal application. 


